From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

To: "Sharon Birch"

Cc: Roe. Dilan, Env. Health; Leite, Monica. Env. Health

Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003231; 3820 Penniman AVe., Oakland
Date: Monday, November 27, 2017 9:01:00 AM

Good morning Sharon,

Thank you for forwarding Mr. McCurdy’s correct address. The letter will forwarded today to the
address provided.

Sincerely,

Paresh C Khatri

Supervising Hazardous Materials Specialist

Local Oversight & Site Cleanup Program Manager
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Ph: 510-777-2478
Fax: 510-337-9335

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s)
and may contain confidential and protected information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of
the original message.

From: Sharon Birch [mailto:sharonkbirch43@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, November 24, 2017 3:13 PM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health <paresh.khatri@acgov.org>

Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003231; 3820 Penniman AVe., Oakland

Dear Mr. Khatri:

I received correspondence from you regarding this property. | also received the same
information for Jon McCurdy. Mr. McCurdy is not at this address. | believe I provided this
information to Anne Jurek, but it may not have been passed on to you. As | do not want to be
the cause of Mr. McCurdy not receiving your letters, | wanted to make sure that you have his
correct address, which is:

Jon R. McCurdy
3209 Estaban Way
Palm Springs, CA 92264



Thanks,

Sharon Birch



